
Follow-Up on Graduate Admission Results 

Dear [Admissions Committee/Specific Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my application for the [Specific 

Program Name] program for the [Fall/Spring] [Year] term. I submitted my application on 

[Submission Date] and would like to inquire if there have been any updates regarding my 

admission status. 

I am very excited about the opportunity to join [University Name] and contribute to the academic 

community. I appreciate the time and effort that goes into the admission process and look 

forward to hearing from you soon. 

Thank you for your attention to my application. Please let me know if you need any additional 

information from my side. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Application ID (if applicable)] 


